Newsletter

Term 1 2023-2024



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org Year3@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Welcome to Year 3

What to expect this term

Welcome to Year 3 Term 1. Your teachers are Mrs McLeod, Mrs Gardiner, Mr Watts and Mr Bravi.

What to expect from you

We expect the children to bring in iPads every day fully charged. Please note chargers need to be prioritised for school iPads only.

School reading books and contact books also need to be in school daily and we would expect the children to read on a daily basis. Reading books will be changed when necessary.

P.E day for Beech Class will be on a Tuesday and children are required to wear correct P.E kit and trainers or plimsolls. No jewellery to be worn. If in doubt please contact the office or Year 3 email.

Year3@oasisskinnerstreet.org

In term 1 Birch class will be doing Challenger Troop on a Friday and will need to wear full appropriate PE kit.

Curriculum overview

This term our topics are as follows;

Maths; Place Value, Addition and Subtraction. We will also work on multiplication skills on Sumdog.

English; Our writing text is "Jemmy Button" We will be producing a narrative piece of writing for publishing. We will also study "The Reflection in Me" poetry

Science; Muscles and skeletons

R.E: Islam

History; Local History

Geography; UK countries, comparing human and physical features of UK with Uganda

Key Dates

Thursday 7th September – meet the teacher

Visit to Fort Amherst – date to be confirmed